— LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING —
JOB SECURITY

The Your School District and the Your MNEA Local Association, hereafter referred to as "Local XYZ" have discussed the many challenges facing the District and its financial status as a result of reduced school funding from federal, state and local sources. Both parties are equally aware however that job security is an important factor in establishing and maintaining a positive employee relations work environment.

Recognizing the mutual gains that result to the District and Local XYZ when job security can be provided; the District will continue to acknowledge the value that job security provides through the establishment of a work force that is committed to being highly productive and loyal to the organization. Local XYZ acknowledges the District interest in maintaining job security for employees and thusly providing a means of gainful employment for its membership.

Duration:

This Letter of Understanding will begin upon ratification of an overall agreement between Local XYZ and the District for the 2011-12 school year and will remain in effect through June 30, 2012.
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District Representative: 

Title:

*************** * * ** ******************** ** ** ******************* * * * * ************ Agreed to this date, pending ratification of a summary agreement:

Local XYZ Representative: 

Title:

